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Request for Approval: s95E Resource Management Act 1991: Milton Wastewater
Treatment Plant Wet Weather Discharge, received 27th October 2017 and ammended
18th 2018.

I have considered your request for approval in terms of s95E of the RMA and am pleased
to advise that I grant my approval as an affected person.

My approval is granted on the basis that the proposal is as described, is for the purposes
described, and will have the effects on the Department of Conservation (Department's)
interests as described in the application dated 27th October 2017 and amended to a
year term as described in the letter dated 18th 2018 (attached).

This approval is limited to the likely adverse effects of the proposal on the Department's
interests and should not be construed as approval to effects on the environment
generally.

This approval is specific to the above application and is for the purposes of s95E of the
RMA only. It is not indicative of any associated concession or other approval
which may be required from the Department in regard to this proposal.

This approval will be rendered null and void if the proposal to which it refers is changed
between the date of this approval and its consideration by the consent authority without
referral back to me for my further assessment.

Please be advised that the original of this letter has been sent to the consent authority for
their records.

If you have any questions regarding this approval, please contact Craig Wilson on 0274
083351 or cgwilson@doc.govt.nz.

Department o f Conservation Te P a p a Atawhai
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Box 5244, Dunedin 9058,
www.doc.govt.nz



Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Anne (Annie) Wallace
Operations Manager − Pou Matarautaki

cc Consents Administration, Otago Regional Council, Private Bag 1954, Dunedin 9054.



Stantec

Client Ref: Application RM17.282

18 January 2018

Department of Conservation
P 0 Box 5244
DUNEDIN 9058

Attention: Craig Wilson
Supervisor, Community

Dear Craig

Amendment to Consent Application Milton Wastewater Treatment Plant Wet Weather Discharge

As discussed with you in December 2017, following the Department's feedback on the consent application for
wet weather discharges from the Milton Wastewater Treatment Plant, Clutha District Council has agreed to
amend the term of the consent sought from 27 years to 10 years.

If you could advise when the Department of will provide written approval for the
of the application we would appreciate it. We will also then separately advise the Otago Regional Council of
the amendment to the application.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Frances Lojkine
Principal Planner
Stantec New Zealand

Reviewed By: Janan Dunning

No.: 80509805
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